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Friday 13th January 2017	
 

Important information, upcoming events	and  
dates for your diary 

 
 
 
Welcome back 
After our first full week back, Christmas seems a distant memory.  
We’ve had a very positive start to the term, the children have come back ready to work hard and 
determined to do their best. 
Our core value this half term is Resilience and this will be a focus in class and during whole school 
activities.  
 
Parking 
Can we please remind all parents and carers that parking is not allowed within school grounds during 
school hours unless an agreement is in place with the school. 
Please remember to park considerably when you are dropping off or picking up children. Not only do we 
have neighbours to consider, but more importantly, we need to always be mindful of our children’s safety. 
Please do not obstruct people’s driveways and the pathways. 
 
Clubs 
Premier Sport are running Gymnastics on a Monday 3:30-4:30pm. Please see http://sport.premier-
education.com.  
 
Library 
We are fortunate to have the Norfolk Library Service Mobile Library stop at the school. It is important that 
this service is used when it is here as otherwise we may lose out. The next visit will be 8th February 2017. 
 
Please can all outstanding Norfolk School Library books be brought into school as soon as possible.  

 
 

 


